Anti-Bullying Ambassadors
All Saints’ Catholic Academy
Broombhill Lane

Mansfield

NG19 6BW

11 January 2022

Dear All Saints’ Catholic Academy Anti-Bullying Ambassadors and Mr Collins,

We are absolutely delighted to be writing to you today, to congratulate you on earning
your Anti-Bullying Ambassador RESPECT BADGE_

Through the evidence that you have provided, we have been impressed and overwhelmed to
see how much hard work you have put into the Anti-Bullying campaign in your school over
the last few months. This achievement is a testament of how hard you work and you should
be very proud of what you, as a whole team, have accomplished to date.

You are being awarded the Anti-Bullying Ambassador Respect Badge because you have
shown;

1- Your commitment, by creating posters to help raise awareness of sexual
harassment which encouraged conversations surrounding peer on peer abuse.

2-  Your dedication, by running engaging sessions which raised awareness of the
prevalence of racism and racist bullying behaviour in society, with a sport focus.

3-  Your passion, by running sessions discussing inequality and injustice in society
and how all students should treat everyone with respect.

4~ Your commitment, by ensuring your Anti-Bullying resources represent different
types of bullying behaviour, by creating new resources on gender identity.

5-  Your dedication, by raising awareness of the nine protected characteristics,
through posters around school.

A huge well done!
We hope that this achievement will serve as a celebration of all the creative and

compassionate actions that you have undertaken to decrease bullying and to promote a
united, positive culture in your school. Do make sure that you organise an assembly or event
to announce your success and to celebrate with your whole school.

Going forward, we hope you will join us for the next stage in your Anti-Bullying Ambassador
journey. Please see our website for more information about the other Anti-Bullying
Ambassador Badges that you can earn. We will be in contact with you to organise your next
catch-up, as this will be the perfect opportunity for you to discuss your progress and
present your evidence for future badges.

We hope you will consider this huge mark of achievement and that you have pride and
satisfaction in the knowledge that your commitment and dedication to Anti-Bullying work, is
improving and benefiting the lives of those around you every day. We are incredibly proud
and inspired by the work that you do every day.

Please find your Respect Badges enclosed; wear them with pride!
We look forward to staying in touch with you in the coming months.

Yours sincerely,

Imogen & Lily

Anti-Bullying Aftercare Team
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